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October 24, 2018

Natick Board of Selectmen 
Natick Town Hall 
13 East Central Street 
Natick, MA  01760 
 
Dear Board of Selectmen, 
 
On behalf of the Natick Center Cultural District and as part of the ‘For the Love of Natick; Creative 
Placemaking Installation beginning Nov. 4th – Nov. 17th, I am requesting permission to have the artwork of 
Beth Fagan and her Tibetan banners hung across Adams Street from November 2nd – November 17th. 
 
All appropriate insurance has been secured and a copy shall be provided. The building owners, F&Y Realty 
and Arnold Zaltas have been contacted and their approval has been given, please see attached letters. 
 
Arrangements for hanging the banner is still being determined.  

 
Thank you for your consideration with this request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Athena Pandolf 
Executive Director 
Natick Center Cultural District


